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Here are my notebooks which I’ve had with me in the field and where I’ve entered raw data. They're  

lined up here, but they are kind of cryptic. Here we have common guillemot chicks which we have  

captured, I don’t remember the date, but the original data are here. For instance, information about  

what the common guillemot has eaten. Ring binder. But again, a bit cryptically written, not easily  

accessible.  

The third level is the one on the famous computer. Here we have a lot of data, such as weight and  

wing length of the chicks in the nests on 15 July and 30 July 1981. Taken out of notebooks, put into  

the ring binder, and entered on the computer.  

And there is no doubt that when the time comes that someone searches puffin, growth, chicks on  

the computer, it is much easier than trying to find a notebook in the basement. If it at all is in the 

basement. So it is much faster and much more accessible. 


